Dear Families,

LCES is EXCITED to announce that award-winning author Barbara O'Connor will be visiting our school on Thursday, October 29th! Mrs. O'Connor is the author of "The Fantastic Secret of Owen Jester" which our 4th and 5th graders have all read. After her presentations, Mrs. O'Connor will be autographing copies of "Owen Jester" as well as the other books that she has written. If you would like to preorder a book, you will be guaranteed the title and that it will be autographed by Mrs. O'Connor. Books will be available for sale on the date of her presentation, but only on a first come, first served basis. Quantities will be limited.

Author Barbara O'Connor Visit – Autographed Book Preorder Form PRE-ORDERS MUST BE RETURNED BY FRIDAY, OCTOBER 9, 2015

Cash or Checks payable to LCES

Student Name	Teacher	Grade

Book Title (all books are paperback)	Price	Quantity	Total
"On the Road to Mr. Mineo's"	\$5.00		
"The Fantastic Secret of Owen Jester"	\$5.00		
"The Small Adventure of Popeye and Elvis"	\$5.00		
"Greetings from Nowhere"	\$5.00		
"How to Steal a Dog"	\$5.00		
"Fame and Glory in Freedom, Georgia"	\$5.00		
"Beethoven in Paradise"	\$5.00		
Total			

For questions, please contact LCES Media Specialist Claudia Bryan at cbryan@lamar.k12.ga.us or 770-358-5556. Thanks!